
Notice of a Meeting 
Historic Preservation Board 

Tuesday, October 17, 2022, at 5:30 PM 
City Hall – Council Chambers 

200 W. Vulcan Street 
Brenham, Texas 

The Historic Preservation Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
October 17, 2022, has been cancelled.  There is no packet or 
minutes for this meeting. 


